
 

 

 

 

  

The highlight of the week without doubt has been World Book Day! It was filled 
with activities like story time with hot chocolate, broomstick lessons and choosing 
a story to listen to in a different class. We also paraded around the hall in 
assembly to show off our costumes to the rest of the school.  

You will be pleased to hear that the Evil Pea has been caught in one of the 
children’s traps and has been returned to the freezer.  

We are reading our phonics reading books every day in class now so please can 
you make sure they are in book bags every day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
Monday – Games in PE 
 
Friday – Gymnastics in PE 
 
Forest Friday 

 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Practise common exception word spellings.  
 
Doubles up to 5:  
“2 is made of 1 and 1, double 1 is 2.” 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
1 and 2.4.25 – Parents’ Evening 

      4.4.25 – Last day of Term 4 
 
 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

35% 

Value of the 
Term: 

Be Curious 


